The regular meeting of the Taylor Housing Commission was held on Thursday August 27, 2015 at 8:15 a.m. at Maplewood Manor, 15270 Plaza South Drive, in Taylor, MI. Ted Schiebold called the meeting to order.

Present: Laurie Trueblood, Ted Schiebold, Norm Stachulski and Frederick Miller Excused: Tamara Williams and Also Present: John Carter, Joe Couvreur, Mary Rademacher, Nancy Klaszewski and Shelly Warren

Motion by: Trueblood supported by Stachulski Resolved: Approval of agenda Unanimously carried 7.41-15

Motion by Trueblood supported by Stachulski Resolved: Approval of Minutes of the meetings held June 11, 2015. Unanimously carried 7.42-15

Motion by Trueblood supported by Stachulski Resolved: Approve pay vouchers from June 1,2015 through June 30, 2015. Unanimously carried 7.43-15

Motion by Trueblood supported by Stachulski Resolved: Receive and file written report from the Manager of Public Housing, regarding the current level of occupancy.

Unanimously carried
7.44-15

Motion by Trueblood supported by Stachulski Resolved: Receive and file written report from the Manager of the Housing Choice

Voucher program.

Unanimously carried 7.45-15

Motion by Trueblood supported by Miller

Resolved: Approve the adoption of a Community Service Policy to become part of the THC Admissions and Continued Occupancy Plan.

Unanimously carried

7.46 - 15

Motion by Trueblood supported by Stachulski

Resolved: Authorize the E. D. to enter agreement with Cygnus to convert the THC email servers to a cloud based server using Microsoft Office 365.

Unanimously carried

7.47-15

Open Business: Carter updated the Commission on the status of the elevator project.

Motion by Trueblood supported by Miller to Adjourn at 9:08 a.m.

FREDERICK D. MILLER, CHAIRMAN